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Update 51 
----------------------- 
 

Windfarm construction  

The project now has completed all necessary crossings of the Beaufort Skipton Road – we would like to thank the 
community for their assistance while these works took place. 

We remain focused on the installation of turbines in the south and west sections of the wind farm, with delivering 
occurring in both the north and east section of the project. 

Construction of all four substations also remains a priority. 

With the warmer weather upon us we are also working hard to minimise dust, with several water trucks on site to 
minimise the impact. 

It’s important to note the wind farm has not yet commenced commissioning the project, therefore no turbines are 
operating. 

To find out more information about the project, head into our shopfronts located in Beaufort and Skipton or to 
www.stockyardhillwindfarm.com.au or call 1800 753 730. 

 


